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May 2, 2017

Mayor Jim Wood and Councilmembers
City of Oceanside

300 North Coast Highway

Oceanside, CA 92054

Dear Mayor Wood and Councilmembers:

As it appears that the City of Oceanside will inevitably move to district elections, | wanted to

take this opportunity to express the Oceanside Chamber’s commitment to being involved in the
process.

As the primary voice for business in Oceanside, the Chamber is committed to ensuring that the
interests of our business community are considered in the drawing of the districts. Along those

lines, we do plan to attend, and encourage our members to be involved in the upcoming
community meetings.

I want to commend the City staff and Council for taking quick action on this issue in order to

keep the city out of litigation. We look forward to working with you as the City undergoes the
process of preparing for district elections.

Sineerely,

tt M. Ashton
Chief Executive Officer
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